
NEWENT & DISTRICT PROBUS CLUB 
 

                           Andrew Graham: Chairman 

                                           Tel: 01531 820781 Email: amgraham44@gmail.com 

Fraser Gunn; Honorary Secretary 
                                                                              Tel: 07960 463462   Email: fraser.gunn@live.com 

 

 MINUTES OF THE MEETING HELD  

 

    TUESDAY   28 JUNE 2022 

 

 

Chairman: Andrew welcomed new member Reg Nuttall to the club. 

 

 

Apologies:  Michael Bennett, Mike Townsend, Paul Dodd, Peter Hayes 

 

 

Minutes of last meeting:  14 June 2022 previously displayed on the club website were 

accepted as a true record. 

 

Matters Arising:  None 

 

Treasurer: Mike announced that he has still been unable to trace the two payments he has 

received. If anyone can throw any light on the payment, it would be appreciated. 

 

Speaker Secretary: Fraser announced that he has had two cancelations from speakers so is 

in the process of arranging alternative speakers 

 

Pub Lunches: Peter announced that the next pub lunch will be at the at the Millrace, Walford 

nr Ross-on-Wye on Tuesday 5 July 2022. 

 

Outings:  Nothing to report. David is on holiday and will report on the recent survey on his 

return. 

 

Theatre Trips: Nothing to report 

 

Webmaster: Ray apologised for the problems with the website, this is due to the changeover 

to a new provider. He is confident that it will be up and running by the end of the week. 

 

AOB:  Andrew announced details of the Summer Garden Party due to be held on 26 July 

2022. He will send an email to all members with full details, Mike has prepared a sheet for 

members to put their names down for attendance. 
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Today’s Speaker:  Dennis Harvey- Sea Changes – Changes to our Coastline. 

 

Dennis gave an interesting talk on how Climate change is affecting our coastline. He showed 

various maps on how our coastlines have changed over the centuries.  He talked about his 

experiences as a young boy during the East Coast floods in the 1950’s 

He concluded with rather disturbing pictures of how rises in sea levels will dramatically 

reshape our country as we know it. 

 

Birthdays: Fraser unfortunately brought the wrong birthday list with him. He later emailed 

an apology and wished this month birthday boys well. John Weeden, Paul Dodd and Roger 

Beard. 

 

Next Meeting: 12 JULY 2022 

 

Speaker:  Dr Katy Bellamy – The Joy of Fake Memory 

 

 

 


